
 

United Community Bank
Announces New President/CEO

Established in 1931, United Community Bank is a locally owned community bank with locations in Milford, Okoboji, Hartley, 
Ocheyedan and Lake Park, Iowa. We pride ourselves on serving the needs of our communities, businesses, farmers and citizens 
with a full range of financial services, while delivering unsurpassed customer service. Community in our name reflects our deep 
commitment to the communities we serve, as well as the people we are fortunate to call our customers, friends and neighbors.

U N I T E D  C O M M U N I T Y  B A N K

 The United Community Bank Board of Directors is pleased to 
announce the appointment of Steven G. Feld to President and 
Chief Executive Officer of United Community Bank.
 A graduate of Iowa State University and the Graduate School 
of Banking at the University of Wisconsin, Steve is a 27 year 
banking industry veteran who joined United Community Bank in 
1993. Prior to his banking career, he was a Certified Public 
Accountant for 12 years. He most recently served as the bank’s 
executive vice president and joined the bank’s board of directors in 
2005. Being instrumental in growing the bank’s loan portfolio, as 
President/CEO, he will continue in that capacity while taking over 
more responsibility in the administrative, strategic planning and 

supervision of the bank. He has been involved in many civic 
community organizations including Kiwanis, Milford Municipal 
Utilities Board of Trustees and currently serves on the Lakes 
Regional Healthcare Board of Trustees.
 “Being a community bank is important to all of us at United 
Community Bank. It reflects our deep commitment to the 
communities we serve, as well as the people we are fortunate to call 
our customers, friends and neighbors. I am proud of what we’ve 
accomplished together at United Community Bank, and look 
forward to continued success because of our dedicated, diverse and 
talented team at UCB,” said Feld.
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